
 

 

 

 

 

11th March 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents,    

 

                                                                                        

We are hoping to repeat the residential trip to France in March next year. We will be 

taking children from Year 5 and 6 [present Y4/5] and places are limited. 

 

The dates provisionally booked are from Friday 11th March to Tuesday 15th March 

2016.     

 

We will be staying at Chateau de Grande Romaine which is a PGL owned and 

managed centre in Paris for 3 nights.  Each day will be a combination of on site 

activities such as Archery and Abseiling together with sightseeing in Paris and on the 

Monday visiting Disneyland before travelling back over night by ferry. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £322.00 per pupil. We are aware that the cost of this trip is 

high and if we do not get the required numbers the visit may not take place.  The 

children will be accompanied by staff members from this school.  

 

Included in the price of the trip is 

 

 Return travel from school, all coaches are fitted with lap belts 

 Full board accommodation at the centre  

 A programme of on-site activities 

 Visits to a French Market, Montparnasse and a Boat Trip on the River Seine  

 Entrance fee to Disneyland 

 Evening entertainment provided by PGL staff 

 Full comprehensive insurance 

 Collective passport. 

 

The only additional cost will be spending money and for food at Disney.  

 

The trip will be run by the accompanying adults in conjunction with PGL School 

Tours.  PGL is a first class operator with a solid reputation for organising school 

holidays with almost 50 years experience in the school travel business. 

 

If you would like your child to take part in this exciting trip, please complete and 

return the attached slip with an initial deposit of £10 to secure your child’s place by 

Friday 20th March 2015.  The deposit of £40 must be paid before Friday 17th April. 

Additional stage payments are £60 by Friday 15th May and final balance of £212 by 

Tuesday 5th January 2016. Payment cards will be distributed to parents wishing to 

keep a record of payments made or wishing to pay in instalments. 

 



Please note that places on this trip are limited. If requests exceed the number of 

places, names will be drawn out and others will be placed on a waiting list. 

Once places have been allocated and deposits accepted it will not be possible to 

change your mind and parents are contracted to pay the full amount.  All 

deposits and instalments are non-refundable.  If final payment has not been 

received by the closing date the school has the right to withdraw your child from 

the visit and the place maybe offered to another child. 

 

In the event of cancellation the only refunds that can be made are those for sick 

children covered by a medical certificate.   

 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs. Wells who is  

co-ordinating the trip or Ms. Cook. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Lesley Cook 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………… 
Mrs Wells        France 2016 
 
 
 

Name of Pupil ………………………………………     Class ……. 

 

I enclose a deposit of £10 to secure my child’s place. 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………….Parent 

 

 


